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We thank you for your cooperation in performing the pilot study for the initial installation as well
as providing guidance for sizing the units for the new design. We look forward to continued use
of the UV odor control system.

Very truly yours,

MICHAEL P. CHIARELLI ENGINEER, P.c.

Matthew P. Scheiner
Project Manager
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